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Survey Update  
June 8, 2016 

 

Survey crews continue to map property boundaries, utilities, and wetland areas for King 
County’s sewer upgrade project in Redmond. The first phase of field investigations are 
wrapping up on the West Lake Sammamish/Sammamish River Trail area.  

The week of June 6, crews will continue mapping the Idylwood neighborhood east of 
Viewpoint Open Space Park. 
The week of June 13, crews 
will work in the neighborhood 
north of Audubon Elementary.  

You can expect to see 
surveyors in bright safety 
gear working in the right-of-
way and on private property 
where King County has 
rights-of-entry agreements or 
easements. Property owners 
will be provided with advance 
notice of work on their 
property. 

In late June, crews will continue surveys along 177th 
Avenue NE, 180th Avenue NE, and NE 24th Street. 
Later this summer, survey crews will conduct 
geotechnical borings in some areas to collect information 
on soils and ground water. Watch for updates on these 
activities. 

Did you know? 

The Idylwood Neighborhood was once called the 
Viewpoint Neighborhood. The City of Redmond changed 
the name in July 2010 after receiving recommendations 
from a citizen advisory committee and other community 
members. 
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For more information 
 
Contact Monica Van der Vieren at 206-477-5502 or 
Monica.vandervieren@kingcounty.gov.  
Sign up for text alerts.  Text KING REDMONDSEWER to 468-311.  
Visit the project Web page at www.kingcounty.gov/KCRedmondSewer.  
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